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Correspondence Between Staff and Applicant

Approval Letter



Smailbegovic, Omar

Subject: RE: 5-BA-2020 carport variance 5110 N. 73rd St. 85250

From: Santo M. Catanese, Jr. <samjr@investmentresources.net>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 3:53 PM

To: Smailbegovic, Omar <OSmailbegovic@Scottsdaleaz.gov>

Cc: David Hornor <PLSA_D@hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: 5-BA-2020 carport variance 5110 N. 73rd St. 85250

/\ External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Omar, due to the discovery of the attached carport variance approval from back in 1986 which you provided to me
today, it appears this issue was already addressed and therefore there is no need to continue on with my case. Can you
please accept this email as a formal letter of request to cancel my appointment with the City of Scottsdale pertaining to
this matter? Thank you, Omar.

Santo M. Catanese Jr. (Sam)
Investment Resources Corporation
2398 E. Camelback, Suite 690
Phoenix, AZ 85016
0:602-237-5494

C:520-390-1133
www.investmentresources.net
www.hcwdevelopment.com
www.keymgmt.com




CITY OF Planning & Development Services

SCOTTSDALE 7447 E. Indian School Rd.

Scottsdale, AZ 85251

5/13/2020

Santo M. Catanese Jr.
5110 N 73rd St
Scottsdale, AZ 85250

RE: Acknowledgement of Request to Withdraw a Development Application.

Dear Mr. Catanese:

This letter is an acknowledgement of the written or electronic request submitted to the Planning
& Development Services Division on 5/11/2020 to withdraw the Development Application 5-BA-
2020, Catanese Carport/Garage Variance. Effective of the date of the request (5/11/2020), City

of Scottsdale has withdrawn the above reference Development Application at your request.

Thank you,

Omar Smailbegovic
Associate Planner

C: Case File
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To: Board of Adjustment
From: Omar Smailbegovic, Associate Planner

Through: Bryan Cluff, Principal Planner

CC: Case File
Date: 5/13/2020
Re: Case 5-BA-2020 Withdrawn

This memo is to inform you that case 5-BA-2020 has been withdrawn at the request of the
applicant; no action by the Board is required. Please see the attached withdrawal request.



